
 
  Byrne Creek Community School 
 

 STUDENT BULLETIN  
  

Thursday                             September 27, 2018                                DAY 2 
  

STUDENT FEES DUE 
For all the students who haven’t had a chance to pay yet come to the office and pay by cash or cheque or 
you can use school cash online and pay $25.00. This is the only required fee for the student and it covers 
locker use, agenda, covers events put up by your student government team and after school use of the 
building.  

PEER TUTORS 
Our very important first meeting is TODAY (Sept. 27) at lunch in Room B204 (Ms. Ferreira's room). At this 
meeting, you will learn everything you need to know in order to be successful in the course and effective 
in your assigned classroom. 
 
ATTN STUDENTS INTERESTES IN BEING A MENTOR OR TUTOR   
Please get you applications in to Mr. Davies in room B106 by the end of the week.  Our first mandatory 
Mentors' meeting is Monday Oct. 1st at the start of lunch in room B106. Tutors do not need to attend.  Any 
questions, please see Mr. Davies. 
 
PHOTO RETAKES 
Photo retakes will be happening on October 2nd in the afternoon for staff and students that missed the 
original photo day. The grade 12 GRAD group photo will also happen on October 2nd at 1130am. Please 
listen for an early dismissal announcement on Oct 2 for grade 12’s. 
Also any students that have ordered student photos please come by the office to pick them up. 

  
ATTN GRADS 
Scholarship information! Scholarship information is being posted regularly on our SCHOLARSHIPS link 
at http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/byrnecreek-scholarships/. You can follow @MsFalsettoByrne for quick alerts 
about the posts. Stay informed.  Apply.  
 
Attn Grads interested in a career in STEM: The $100,000 Schulich Leader Scholarship information has been 
posted on our scholarship link. The application is quite involved so take a look at the info and start 
preparing your package.  Applications are due on January 21, 2019.  
 
We will have a scholarship application writing tutorial Wednesday October 3rd, at lunch in B104. A former 
Byrne Grad (Raphaella Robles) will be offering strategies for writing strong scholarship applications.  She 
will also provide a detailed list of scholarships offered throughout the year and what they require. 
Raphaella experienced a lot of success with her applications and wants to share what she learned with 
you.  Please see Ms. Falsetto with any questions. 
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